
W39BH, Champaign, IL 

Facility #49185 

Notice of resumption of operations 

 

W39BH resumed operations on 12/22/2020 following repair of its transmitter.  It resumed 
operation according to the terms of its modified construction permit 0000113903. It is again 
operating at full power as W27EL-D as per the CP.  

 

 


